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September News





MATH


We have begun our first math unit. We are exploring the characteristics of our math manipulatives. We are also working on our calendar routine.











          READING


We started the year with a unit on school.  We have read and enjoyed so many school themed books!








PARENT SURVEY





Please complete the attached questionnaire about your child and send it back to school in your child’s folder.








Monday, September, 5th – NO school


Labor Day





Friday, September, 30th- Early Dismissal 11:15





FOLDERS


Please be sure to check your child’s take home folder every night and return the folder to school each day. We will be starting our homework routine soon.











